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Just to say Merry Christmas everyone! 
 It’s been a long, wonderful festive fortnight at Beaucroft 

with Christmas coffee mornings followed by the Christmas 
Fayre, numerous visits to see reindeer, the Bournemouth 
panto, Christmas singalongs and even a visit from Father 

Christmas himself. 
Thank you to Sharon, Jane and their team for hosting two 
amazing Christmas dinners for everyone—an incredible 

team effort. 
We wish you all a happy and peaceful Christmas and new year, and look for-

ward to seeing all the children back on January 7th. 
 

Diane Makariou & Joe Barnett 
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Henry - our ‘media star’ 
therapy dog is now in the 
Echo- check out feature 
on the 
JTYAF and 
Echo web-
sites. 

As the weather is becoming  colder do remember 
that we will  contact you via the SchoolGateway 
App, or text message for those  who have yet to 
sign up., to inform of any school closures. We will 
also update our website.  

Xmas fayre—thanks to eve-
ryone who came and sup-
ported—the Friends raised 
an incredible £1400! 

RAFA—
reopens in the 
New Year!  
Usual Tues-
days and 
Wednesdays 
10.00am — 
1.30pm.  
Starting from 
January 7th.  

Extended services monkey madness 23/12 6.00 –
8.00—family festive fun for all the family - a free 
treat from the owner to Beaucroft families!  
Please inform Mandy Guy if you would like to 
book places, m.guy@beaucroft.dorset.sch.uk 




